
RECOMMENDATIONS 
ACCEPT an oral report on the status of the voluntary transfer of the Richmond Housing
Authority's housing choice voucher and project-based voucher programs to the Housing
Authority of the County of Contra Costa. 

BACKGROUND 
Staff will provide an oral update on the status of the proposed transfer. 

FISCAL IMPACT 
The transfer of the Richmond Housing Authority's Voucher programs would increase the
Housing Authority of the County of Contra Costa's (HACCC) current contract with HUD
from 6,996 vouchers to 9,000 vouchers. Should the transfer occur, it is anticipated that
HACCC's projected voucher budget for FYE 2020 would increase from $117 million to
between $142 million and $150 million. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION 
None. Information item only.
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